No Sweeps
uesday Nov. 26

Rules Corner
It’s time to provide a few reminders.
Do not rely on someone in the proshop to give you
correct information about the rules. The local rules
for CMGC are different than CWGC. When in doubt,
play 2 balls, declaring which one you believe is the
correct rule interpretation and get an answer after
the round. Email cwgc.rules@gmail.com. Please
pick up a copy of the CWGC local rules in the club
room and put it in your bag.

If you swing at the golf ball with the intention of
hitting it then it counts as a stroke whether you hit
the ball or not.

You incur a one stroke penalty in the bunker for
each of these occurrences:

You ground your club in front of or behind the ball
Your club touches the sand during a practice swing
Your club touches the sand during your backswing
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From the Prez.....

I am so thankful for the great board | get to work with. They get the job done. Kudos
to our nominating committee (Debbi Strauss, Winnie Reno, Peggy Anderson and Vickie
Barrett), who after sending out 350 emails asking for volunteers had 2 responses. In
spite of that, got out there and came away with a great slate of officers now posted in
the club room. You will be voting on the slate at the Holiday Scramble, Dec.10.

Membership(Linda Standelli) has been busy orientating 29 new members with Zoom
meetings and forthcoming packets. The board approved the new members. They will
start playing with us after the first of the year.

We also had some news about the golf course from Mary Youngman our Coronado
Rec. delegate. Look for the green fee increasing in January. One dollar for residents,
two for non-residents this year and next. Speaking of things going up our CWGC dues
will be $120 for 2025. Everything has gotten more expensive and we do have the best
pay-outs in town!

Our Handicap Director Beverly Patterson is busy pouring over our scoring history so
the proper hole stroke index will finally be reflected when the next batch of
scorecards are printed for the golf course.

M.C. Eastman and Brenda Hetherington represent our member-at-large. Let them
know what you are thinking about our club and course.

Just a reminder to all, you have been so good about pace of play. If you have a group
that you feel is too slow and you want to remind them of pace of play, please use good
sense. Please don’t yell from the tee box or anywhere on the course! Walk up, drive
up, and politely say “ I think you are not keeping up” or the like.

Wishing you all a very Happy Thanksgiving.

Karen
cwgc.clubpresident@gmail.com
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